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July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Psychology tour to London - Tuesday 24 September to Wednesday 25 September 2024 

 
I refer to my previous letter outlining the above extra-curricular activity and your deposit to secure your 
child/ward a place. I am now in a position to confirm the final costings for the trip. This has come in under 
the original budget at £200 per student. This cost includes all of the following itinerary: 
 

• Travel to and from London by coach, departing from and returning to West Kirby Grammar School. 
The coach will remain with us whilst we are in London to take us to and from all venues. 

• Bed and breakfast accommodation at Pax Lodge Hostel, Guiding Centre, London 
• Facilitated tour & discussion at the Freud Museum 
• Jack the Ripper walking tour 
• Evening meal of starter, main course and a soft drink at Pizza Express 
• Evening theatre visit to see ‘Witness for the Prosecution’ (Agatha Christie) at County Hall, London 
• Entrance to London Eye 
• Entrance to London Dungeon 
• Visit to the National History Museum 

 
The coach will be stopping for rest/meal breaks on our journey both to and from London. Students may 
wish to bring a packed breakfast/lunch for Tuesday 24 September or buy this at the service station and 
they will also need to buy lunch and tea on Wednesday 25 September. 
 
A further payment of £75 is required before the end of term (Friday 19 July) and a final payment of £75 by 
Friday 6 September. Those parents who paid the original estimated amount of £225 will be refunded with 
£25.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me (lhughes@WKGS.net) 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Hughes 

 
Mrs L Hughes 
Head of Psychology 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our direct 
control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance the limited 
protection of this policy. 


